
 

Over this week we will be setting up Tapestry, ready to be used by ourselves and for you to 
use as parents. 

Tapestry allows you to login with a secure username and password so you can view all your 
children’s observations, photographs and videos. You can like and comment on observations 

that we add for your child and it’s also possible for you to add your own observations, you 
may wish to add homework on here too! Your comments and own observations will allow us 
to find out about which activities your child really enjoyed and the learning they get up to at 

home. 

Miss Bingham and Mrs Jones will link observations to the EYFS framework so you will know 
which area of learning your child is achieving in and the age-band they were working in for 

that activity. 

We will set you up using your email address and once this has been done, you will receive an 
activation email from which you can set up your own password to login with. You will also be 

asked to set up a 4-digit PIN which you can use on the Tapestry app to quickly log back in 
once you’ve initially logged in. Do remember to keep an eye out on your spam/junk folders for 

this email. Once your account is up and running you will be able to login using any web 
browser from tapestryjournal.com or by downloading the Tapestry app from the Play or App 

store, depending on what type of device you are using. 

Reading Books 

This term the children will be issued 
with a picture book that they have 

chosen from our library. These will be 
issued every Monday and Thursday. 
Please encourage your child to read 
and write it in their reading record 

book.  

Home learning  

Home learning will be set with six 
tasks; these do not have to be 

completed in order and can be done 
at any time during Term 1.  These can 
be completed and bought into school 

for their homework books, or via 
tapestry.  

PE 

Our PE days for Term 1 will be 
Wednesday for dance and Friday. It 
has been noted that there is a delay 
with PE kits arriving so if your child 
has not received their kits then they 

can come into school wearing 
trainers.  

 

Wellie Boots  

Please could your child bring wellie 
boots into school for them to use the 
mud kitchen. If you do not wish the 
wellie boots to stay in school these 

can be sent home daily. 

All About Me Term 1 Curriculum 

Maths: We will be learning matching and sorting, comparing amounts and creating 
simple patterns.  

RE: Our topic for this term is about God and creation, why is the word ‘God’ so 
important to Christians?  

PE: We will be doing games cantered around walking and the different ways and 
directions that we can walk. 

Reading: We will be starting to learn initial phonetic sounds and tricky words. Our 
sounds for this term are s, a, t, p, i, n.  

Writing: We will be practising writing and recognising our names whilst improving our 
grasps with pencils.  

 

We have a key text that we will be focusing on which is ‘The Colour Monster’ and ‘The 
Colour Monster goes to school’, other texts that will be explored will be centred around 

our topic and self-care.  

 

Classroom Contact 

If you have any questions or information regarding your child for the teacher, please email 
binghamj@sedleys.kent.sch.uk  

I will get back to you as soon as possible 
"#$% 

Our Christian value for this term is 
Love 

 


